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Mai Vang

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Thursday, October 2, 2025 9:41 AM
To: 'Tom Novak'; *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Cc: James Hoffman
Subject: RE: Assessment - 586 Burgess Street 

Hi Mr. Novak, 
I had rescheduled you for a Legislative Hearing on October 7, 2025 via telephone between 9am-11am 
with a City Council Public Hearing on October 8 @ 3:30 pm; however, due to the ongoing cybersecurity 
breach our systems we need to conduct your hearing are still not available.  As such, we need to 
reschedule your Legislative Hearing currently scheduled to December 9, 2025 between 10am-12pm. 
 
I apologize for the inconvenience.  Hopefully by then, we will have access to what we need in preparation 
for the hearing. 
 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 
 
 
From: Tom Novak <bighomie777@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2025 5:45 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Assessment 
 
 
Sirs, 
 
Would like to be on the schedule to contest assessment for 586 Burgess st. 
 
Tom Novak 
651-246-5671 
 
 
Thank you, 
Tom Novak 
Yahoo Mail: Search, Organize, Conquer 


